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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

As we are nearing the beginning of the new academic year, there has 
been a major emphasis on supporting the school representatives in their 
role and ensuring that they're fully equipped to undertake their duties. 
Amongst this, we have been brainstorming ideas on how we can 
support students and their schools once academia resumes as this will 
be a new learning experience for everyone - inevitably there will be 
issues, however we're hoping to be prepared as much as possible for 
when they arise. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

The school representatives and myself met earlier this month to discuss 
any ongoing issues within the schools before the new semester started. 
Any issues that were present were advised on, or have now been 
resolved by the team! We further discussed the campaigns that we're 
hoping to work on this year, with many amazing and novel ideas being 
suggested that'll hopefully lead to a very successful campaign and many 
other projects - the reps are a great team to be part of, and I expect 
many more successes in the upcoming months. 

Plans for next 
month 

After the successful introduction of an 'equality lead' in the school of 
pharmacy, myself and the reps think its appropriate and forward thinking 
to introduce this role into every school within the college of science. The 
equality lead is a member of staff that students can get in contact with 
about any inequality issues they may be facing (including BAME, 
LGBTQ+, disability, etc.), and be advised on what to do about the 
situation. This will help create a better sense of inclusivity within schools 
and the college - something the CoS is always striving towards. We will 
also be further discussing the 'Women in Science' campaign we are 
working towards, as well as many other projects we're hoping to 
complete this year. 

 


